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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 12, 2005

TO: Honorable Tom Craddick, Speaker of the House, House of Representatives 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB162 by McCall (Relating to certain procedures related to the possible exposure to certain 
diseases.), As Passed 2nd House

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

It is assumed that any cost associated with implementation of the bill would be absorbed within the 
agency's existing resources.

Costs to locally-owned health care services to implement the provisions of the bill would depend on 
the number of cases in which certified emergency services personnel, firefighters, peace officers, or 
first responders are exposed. 

Source Agencies: 529 Health and Human Services Commission
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